
 

Notice of Intent to Apply for Federal HUD Funding and  
Public Hearing 

 
 
 

The public is invited to review and comment on a proposed application to the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for the Pathways to Removing Obstacles to Housing (PRO 
Housing) grant.    
 
A public hearing to review the proposed application will be held at the Dane County CDBG 
Commission meeting on: 
 

Tuesday, October 1, 2024, 5:00 p.m. 
City County Building 

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Room 354 
Madison, WI 53703 

 
This public hearing is being held as a hybrid meeting.  The public can attend in-person, or access 
the meeting with the Zoom application or by telephone.  Information on how to join this meeting is 
found at the top of the meeting agenda which can be accessed at the Dane County legislative page 
at https://dane.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. 
 
Any funds received from this grant opportunity will support the removal of barriers to affordable 
housing and increase in the production of housing units in Dane County.  
 
A copy of the proposed grant application is available on the County website at: 
cdbg.danecounty.gov.  Written comments will be accepted via email to cdbg@danecounty.gov until 
12:00pm on October 1, 2024.     
 
### 


